
Please distribute this notice within your department/organization where appropriate, and if possible, post to your 
respective websites  

 

                                                              

 

Advanced Footcare Practice Guideline (2020) approved by  
CRNNL Council and CLPNNL Board 

 

The College of Registered Nurses of Newfoundland and Labrador (CRNNL) and the College 
of Licensed Practical Nurses of Newfoundland and Labrador (CLPNNL) advise that the 
Practice Guideline: Advanced Footcare has been approved by both nursing regulators.  

Developed through a collaboration between the CRNNL and CLPNNL, this document 
articulates the practice expectations for registered nurses, licensed practical nurses, and 
nurse practitioners when providing advanced footcare within their respective roles. These 
practice expectations apply to practice settings within, as well as outside, the regional health 
authorities, including self-employment.    

Advanced Footcare is available on the regulatory body’s website (www.crnnl.ca  or 
www.clpnnl.ca)  

            

Lynn Power                         Wanda Wadman 
Executive Director                                                     CEO/Registrar 
CRNNL                                                                         CLPNNL 
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For more information or questions related to this document, please contact: 
 
Michelle Carpenter - CRNNL 
Nursing Consultant - Policy and Practice 
709-753-6174 
mcarpenter@crnnl.ca  
 

Siobhainn Lewis - CLPNNL 
Policy Consultant 
709-579-3843, Ext. 207 
slewis@clpnnl.ca 
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